Donation request letter 
Dear community supporters, On Wednesday November 16th, 2022, Livingston County resident Rowen Jordan turned 2 years old and was diagnosed with metastatic stage 4 neuroblastoma, on the very same day. As community dwellers, mothers, fathers, brothers, sisters, aunts, uncles, etc., we can all imagine the tribulations Rowen’s family and friends are adjusting to., as they navigate his rigorous treatment plan requiring full time care from both of his parents.
To support Rowen’s family during this difficult time, there will be a spaghetti dinner held on Sunday, February 5th, 2023 at the American Legion Hall in Howell, Mi. This event will be open to the public. Our goal is to raise money to support Rowen’s family to help them financially during this most difficult time. 
We are actively seeking donations of all levels to use for raffle prizes during this fundraising event. All proceeds will be donated directly to her family. Any donation you can offer will be greatly appreciated. -Please reach out to: Lisa Kobasic 810-360-8722, Deanna Wennberg 517-861-6229, or Jon Jordan 517-375-1412 with any questions or donations.
Kind regards, 
Team Rowen
